Modification Order 2017:

Addition of Footpaths at Babis Lane & Town Quay in the Parish of Saltash.

Following the meeting at the Guildhall, Saltash on 11 June 2024 concerning the Addition of Footpaths at Babis Lane & Town Quay in the Parish of Saltash Modification Order 2017, the Planning Inspector has issued an interim decision on this Order.

At the Meeting of The Planning and Licensing Committee on 20 August 2024, members received and discussed the interim decision and resolved to note the correspondence and that there is no objection from Saltash Town Council to the Inspector's proposed modification of (Addition of Footpaths at Babis Lane and Town Quay in the Parish of Saltash) Modification Order 2017.

Further information concerning the interim decision, together with all documentation can be found by via the Town Council's website. Please click on the link below to access details:

https://www.saltash.gov.uk/edit/stuploads/9164 1930771208.pdf

Any representation or objection with respect to the proposed modifications must be submitted between **28 August 2024 and 25 September 2024** and should be sent to Helen Sparks by email or in writing, quoting reference ROW/3295824:

Email: <u>helen.sparks@planninginspectorate.gov.uk</u>

Correspondence: Rights of Way Section, Room 3/A, Eagle Wing, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN.

End.